
COMPARE OUR RATES
At Nicholasville Public Utilities (NPU) our mission is to provide you and your families

with high quality, safe, and reliable essential services at an affordable cost. Our
electric customers save hundreds of dollars per year compared to most in the U.S.,
and we offer some of the best rates in Kentucky. Take a look at how we compare. 

*Bill Comparison based on 1,200 kWh’s Usage

Residential Electric Bill Comparison
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**Fluctuations in cost for all three utilities are attributed to their respective monthly power cost adjustment  



*$/kWh based on Dec 2024 bills at 1,200 kWh’s with most recent (Dec 2024)EIA.gov data for State and National cost

On average, NPU’s bills are about 16% cheaper than other providers within the
county. NPU’s cost per kWh is about 20% lower than the state average and 35%

lower than the U.S. average. 
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Summary

Nicholasville Public Utilities is dedicated to providing low, competitive utility rates to our
customers. Compared to other providers in our area, state, and country, our customers are
able to save hundreds of dollars per year on their utility bills. If you have a question about

your utility bill please contact us at 859-885-9473.

Billing Reminders

Most bills are posted and available to view on your customer portal around the 18  of
each month. If you have not seen your bill around this time please call our office. NPU

cannot guarantee that mailed bills with arrive on time.

th

All NPU bills are due by the 10  of each month, if payment is not received or only a
partial payment is received by this time, a 10% penalty is assessed to the remaining

balance. 

th

Any past due amount not paid by midnight on the 21  of each month is subject to
disconnection and a $25 reconnect fee. 

st

Customers receiving only sewer services from NPU in the northern portion of the
County, if you have not seen your bill by the end of the month, please reach out to us;

these bills are dependent on reads from Jessamine County Water District #1 that do not
come in until later in the month. 

https://npu.authoritypay.com/

